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HeR 124 HD1 (In Support)

The Hawaii State AFl-CIO strongly supports HCR 124 HOi; requesting a study to determine the proper interpretation
and application of the phrase "incidental and supplemental" with regard to the contracting business.

Thank you.

Jason Bradshaw
COPE Director
Hawaii State AFl-CiO
(808) 597-1441
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